HAYNES & V. T. DRILLING COMPANY

1725 North Grant -~ Phone FE 2-4284

ODESSA, TEXAS

J. D. HAYNES

IRA VAN TUYL
Odessa, Texas

Feb 14’ 1957 Evansville, Indiana

Mr, Emery C. Arnold, Inspector
0il Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

The enclosed reports cover operations at our
Federal-Sapp Well No. 1, only recently completed. It was
our understanding that these reports were to he furnished
you by Mr, J. V, Fritts of Albuquerque, New Mexico and we
only now discovered that we had no file copies of reports
due you., For this reason we are submitting the enclosed
and ask that you kindly return two copies of each report,
in the event they have previously been submitted.

Very truly yours,

HAYNES & V.T. DRILLING CO.

GIY/hl

Enclosure:




